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Dear Sirs 

Please treat this email as an objection to the local plan as it is not a sound plan for the below reasons: 

The scale is far too large against the actual requirement 

The loss of green belt is extensive and unnecessary. There is potential to build on brown field sites before the 
need to lose open spaces 

There is no plan to improve local roads to compensate for the buildings proposed. Congestion in Warrington 
can be dreadful already without this extra development and road usage 

Air pollution in Warrington is already poor. This will make it even worse 

I strongly object to these plans. Our local community is a wonderful place to raise a young family, steps such as 
these will remove the beauty in our villages and surrounding areas 

Regards 
Rachel Williamson 




